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COVID-19 GUIDELINES FOR VISITORS & STUDENTS:                                    05/28/2021 

 
STARTING JUNE 2: 
Following Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and the Ohio Department of Health (ODH) COVID-19 guidelines, 
CVAC will lift their mask mandate starting June 2, 2021 for those who have been fully vaccinated.  
 
At this time, CVAC will still require those under the age of 18 to wear a mask while in class.  
 

→ We will be moving forward on an honors system regarding vaccination and the following of CDC 
guidelines.  

→ We ask that everyone is courteous to those wearing a mask moving forward.  

→ Students will still be required to clean off their tables at the conclusion of each class period. 
 
Limited class sizes and social distancing will continue to be followed for the rest of the Spring session of 
classes.   
 
Class sizes will be increasing in the Summer of 2021: 

- Upper Level from 9 to 10 
- Gallery Level from 9 to 14 
- Lower Level from 9 to 12 

 
ACCORDING TO THE CDC: (5/16/2021) 

- You should still watch out for symptoms of COVID-19, especially if you’ve been around someone who is 
sick. If you have symptoms of COVID-19, you should get tested and stay home and away from others. 

- People who have a condition or are taking medications that weaken the immune system, should talk to 
their healthcare provider to discuss their activities. They may need to keep taking all precautions to 
prevent COVID-19. 

 
Please note: CVAC cannot guarantee that any visitor will not contract COVID-19 while taking classes as CVAC. 
By visiting CVAC, all visitors assume all risks related to COVID-19 exposure and accept and agree to abide by all 
terms and conditions and all other signage postage within the CVAC facility.  
 
This is a living document, additional guidance from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and the Ohio 
Department of Health (ODH) regarding procedures to reduce the spread of COVID-19, may alter the 
information listed above. 


